

Newsletter ?

22ND SEPTEMBER 2017

Dates

Wed 1st November 11am or Monday 13th November 1.30am Langley Moor Primary school visit day

Last day of half term Friday 20th October

Nursery reopens on Monday 30th October

Lunchtime

If you are sending a yogurt with your child's lunch, you do not need to send a spoon in as we have plenty of spoons here for the children to use, and it will avoid mix ups.



Breakfast club

Children can come early to nursery from 8am. They will be served breakfast in the Rainbow room first. The charge for this is £5. Please book through the office.



30 hour places

If your child is accessing a 30 hour place, please remember that you must update your details on the "childcare choices" website this term in order to access a 30 hour place next term.

Recycling

Please collect spare small pieces of card (for example the piece of card that comes in a new shirt pack). We use them in our drawing and painting area. We have a box in the porch in which to put them.



What are the children learning next week?

We are supporting the children's language development through play, for example joining in their imaginary play in the home corner and encouraging conversation eg "Could you make me a cup of tea please?"



Nursery Ted

N2 children will have a turn within this school year of bringing home "Nursery Ted". He comes with a bag and a book. Please take care of him for the weekend, and if he has any trips out, please tell us about them in the book provided.

Scholastic Book Club

We are sending leaflets home from the Scholastic Book Club. Any books you order will earn the nursery points towards free books which we will use to update our library collection.

Please place your order online at

schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor

by Friday 6th October

N2 Children

School Application Time

If your child will be 5 on or between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019, you need to complete their school application. School Admissions recommend that this is done online at:

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions

If you cannot access the council's website please contact them and they will send you an application form.
The phone number for School Admissions is 03000 265896. The deadline for applications is 15th January 2018.



